
 
 

 

 

SES_ECO 

Social Ecological System Approach  

for Improving Ecological Literacy of Youth 

Project: 2019-1-TR01-KA205-067388 

 

 

 

SOKO Dissemination Activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



During this first period we presented the concept of the SES-project to the ca. 50 students of the vocational 
school course of the DAA-Technikum in Bielefeld and discussed it in detail. Since the students are already 
working as technicians in various branches, which also include environmental and nature conservation 
issues, we are confident that the SES concept presented will have an impact on their professional practice. 

In addition, we had planned a public event with vocational school teachers and university lecturers, but due 
to the Covid 19 pandemic, this event could not take place or has to be postponed to an still undetermined 
date. 

Furthermore we have contacted some schools in Bielefeld, which promotes training courses for teachers 
and students of schools of different levels. We have prepared an online conference with some of our 
contacts will be held in July, at which we will also present the SES project. 

Finally, a SOKO newsletter was prepared, which will be posted or distributed in the coming weeks at the 
University of Belefeld and some other selected institutions. 

 

SES-ECO Questionnaire 

The first dissemination activity concerned the presentation and distribution of the initial questionnaire to a 
group of over 30 young people from the University of Bielefeld and Scout Groups of the city. 

 

 

 

 

 


